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January 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 

Be advised that Rugby Club will no longer take place on a Monday after school.  

It was great to see so many Year 7 and 8 students attending Rugby Club last term, they 

demonstrated an excellent commitment to developing their skills and showed a real passion for 

Rugby.  

Details of extra-curricular opportunities will be shared in the parent newsletter.  

Yours faithfully 

 

George Jenkins 

Assistant Principal 

  
 


